Corpus Christi

Catholic Primary School
Headteacher: Simon Lennon — BEng, PGCE, MA

Joyfully, unique in Jesus' family, we learn to use our special gifts to love, serve and make the world a better place.

Friday 6th September 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

| would like to warmly welcome all our families back to school for the new academic year. | hope you have had a
restful summer break and the children are ready to begin their next school year with a sense of excitement.

Parent Information Meetings

This week, you are invited to meet your child’s class teacher. This will be an opportunity to find out information
about the year ahead, including how you can support your child’s learning at home. The meeting will take place
on the dates and times below:

Years 1 and 2 on Tuesday 10th September at 2.30pm
Year 1 parents - meet in 1ER
Year 2 parents - meet in 2B

Years 3 and 4 on Wednesday 11th September at 2.40pm
Year 3 parents - meet in 35O
Year 4 parents - meet in 4C

Years 5 and 6 on Thursday 12th September at 2.40pm

Year 5 parents - meet in 5W

Year 6 parents - meet in 6LM

For Year 1 parents, please enter school via the Annexe playground gate for Year 1. The Annexe gate will be
opened at 2.20pm. For Years 2 to 6, please enter school via the main playground gate which will be opened at

2.30pm. You will be able to collect your child in the usual way at the end of the school day.

We understand that not all parents/carers will be able to attend this session - please be assured that all
information will be shared on Google Classroom.

Thank you in advance for your valuable and continued support with your child’s learning.
Every blessing,
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Simon Lennon
Headteacher



